

BCM SCHOOL CHANDIGARH ROAD



(A Senior Secondary School Affiliated to CBSE New Delhi)

"Teaching kids to count is fine, but teaching them what counts is the best." - Bob Talbert.

Dear Parents

We would like to extend our warmest greetings to you and your families for the upcoming festive season. May this time be filled with joy and cherished memories.

As we reach the halfway juncture of the academic year 2024-25, we want to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support. Your dedication and involvement have been instrumental in our students' success. We encourage you to remain actively engaged in your child's education and to serve as positive role models.

We would also like to humbly remind you that your ward is required to maintain a regular attendance of at least 75% to be eligible for the annual exam. If their attendance falls below this threshold, they will be debarred from taking the exam.

Another important matter that needs your attention is; please monitor your ward's company and keep vigil of their activities on social media. Ensure that they are spending time with positive and supportive peers.

At BCM School, we strive to create a safe and nurturing environment where your child can learn, grow, and thrive. Your child's safety and well-being are our top priorities. However, the moral values that only you can instil will be their greatest shield against the challenges they may face.

I am confident, by working together, we can help our children develop the essential skills and character traits they need to succeed in life and create a brighter future.

"Each new day is a blank page in the diary of your life. The secret of success is in turning that diary into the best story you possibly can." — Douglas Pagels

Dear Students

As we approach the autumnal equinox bringing festivities, I would like to remind you to be cautious and responsible. Use crackers sparingly, eat wisely, and prioritize your health.

I hope you have tackled the Mid-Term Exams with your best efforts and are eagerly awaiting the results. While you may have an anxiety about your performance, have faith that your results are a direct reflection of your efforts, as the saying goes, "Every cause has its effect."

Soon, periodic tests and practical exams shall be around the corner. Now is the time to double your efforts to intensify studies and strive for excellence. Take this opportunity to assess your progress, identify areas for improvement, and set achievable goals.

We are here to support you every step of the way. If you need assistance or guidance, please don't hesitate to reach out to your teachers or counsellors. And as we prepare for the colder months, please ensure your winter uniforms are ready.

Let's work together to make this year a successful one!

IMPORTANT DATES

HOLIDAYS	
Lal Bahadur Shastri & Gandhi Jayanti	02.10.2024
Dussehra	12.10.2024
Valmiki Jayanti	17.10.2024
Deepawali	30.10.2024- 03.11.2024
	(Both days inclusive)
Shri Guru Nanak Dev Jayanti	15.11.2024
Shaheedi Diwas Shri Guru Teg Bahadur Ji	06.12.2024
Christmas	25.12.2024
Winter Break	31.12.2024-10.01.2025
	(Both days inclusive)
Shri Guru Gobind Singh Jayanti	As per Punjab Govt. declaration
	•
REGISTRATION For BCM FS(KINDERGARTEN)	16.10.2024-20.10.2024
PAPER SHOW OF MID TERM EXAMS (Class I-XII)	11.10.2024
REPORT CARD CONFERRAL (Class I-IX)	09.11.2024
COMMENCEMENT OF FLT (Classes X and XII)	3 rd Week of November
SECOND PERIODIC/UNIT TEST (I-XI)	2 nd Week of December
PRE-BOARD X & XII	Last Week of December

DP GULERIA
Principa
BCM SCHOOL
Sec. 32-A, Urban Estate,
Chandigarh Road, Ldh